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Bunts College of Higher Education – Night College 

Guru Purnima Celebration - 2024 

  Date: -24th July 2024 

Guru Purnima festival was celebrated on 24th July 2024 with great joy and happiness under the 

aegis of BBA’s Bunts College of Higher Education, Night College in place of 21st July as it was 

Sunday. It commemorates the goodness of spiritual gurus and teachers. The Program was hosted 

by Reshma of class TY B Com and Swati from TY BAF. The program was commenced by 

welcoming the BCHE management, the honounrable Secretary, Mr. Shridhar K. Shetty and the 

respected treasurer C. A. Vishwanath Shetty, Principal and the staff members in the Mini Hall. 

All the staff members offer the flowers and lighted the lamp to Goddess Saraswati, by uttering 

religious prayer.  

                      

   

 



The Hon. Principal, Dr. S. S. Bhandari addressed the students and the staff members. The 

Principal wished and blessed the students on this beautiful occasion. He also delivered 

inspirational speech and motivated students for their better prospect.  

Some other students also expressed their views about the importance of guru in their life. 

  

On this auspious occasion, shloka competition is also organized. Many students performed and 

presented shlokas beautifully. All the staff members were felicitated and welcomed by students 

from all the three streams. Some teachers and students also expressed their views towards the 

importance of guru purnima.  

The day was thus truly significant for BBA’s Bunts College of Higher Education Night College. 

The Principal appreciated all the staff and students who have conducted the function smoothly 

and systematically. No doubt students played excellent role for the grand success of the function.  

The program was concluded with the vote of thanks by cultural incharge Ms. Maya Bodke. 

Students and the staff were also provided refreshment.  

Cultural Incharge       Principal 

Ms. Maya Bodke        (Dr. S.S Bhandari) 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Foundation Day- Bunts Night College 

24. 7. 2024 

Bombay Bunts Association’s Bunts College of Higher Education – Night College celebrated 10th 

Foundation Day on 24th July, 2024. The program was arranged in great manner in the Mini Hall. 

Everybody was very excited to celebrate the foundation day function. By the grace of all mighty 

things were set up in beautiful manner. On this very special program we were having very 

special guests, the management committee members. All the teachers, staff and students 

welcomed the management. The program began at 6.30 pm. The honourable secretary Mr. 

Shridhar K. Shetty and the respected treasurer C.A. Vishwanath Shetty graced the occasion. The 

ceremonial lighting of the lamp was performed by the teaching and non-teaching staff, along 

with the management members of Bombay Bunts Association.  

 



 

 

The Principal felicitated BCHE-NC Secretary, Mr. Shridhar K. Shetty and the treasurer C.A. 

Vishwanath Shetty with a tulsi plant.   

 

A video showcasing the journey of Bombay Bunts Association and Bunts College of Higher 

Education Night College was shared, highlighting the milestones and achievements over the 

years. Later on students performed a short cultural program.  

 

 

The Honorable Secretary, Mr. Shridhar K. Shetty, inspired the students and teachers with his 

motivational speech, sharing insights on the journey and the empowerment that led to the 

formation of the association. 



 

On this occasion Mr. Chetan Barve, one of our office boy was also felicitated by our 

management and the Principal with shawl, tulsi plant and a gift as he contributed excellent years  

and completed 10 years in BBA Night College.  

Over all the 10th Foundation Day of Night College and Guru Purnima celebration was a 

resounding success, marked by heartfelt speeches, cultural performances, and a spirit of gratitude 

and respect. The event not only celebrated the institution's achievements but also reinforced the 

strong bond between students and teachers. The meticulous planning and coordination by the 

organizing team made the event memorable and impactful. 

All the students and the staff were also given refreshment.  

 

Principal 

Bunts Night College 

  

 

 

 

 

 


